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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sirs,
I have received your recent 'intouch’ leaflet where you claim to oppose inappropriate

developments.

Yet you are considering housing applications in several areas in Theale. Our village cannot
sustain anymore housing developments.

Roads are already congested, the doctors surgery is not big enough to take on more
patients, it already takes weeks to have a face to face appointment. Theale has already
been overdeveloped.

Sincereli





